
Halloween Candy  
for the 
Troops 

 

Don’t know what to do with the candy you get from trick or treating 
that you don’t like or the extra candy that you didn’t give out?  

 
NMS will be collecting candy to send to  

US military troops serving overseas.  
 

Bring in your leftover or unwanted candy from  
October 29th to November 8th.  

 
Place your candy in the Halloween shopping bag that is located in 

your homeroom. 

 
Last year we donated 25 copy paper boxes full of candy to the troops! #basdproud 


